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Effective date for billing incontinence supplies on DME claim moved to 
January 1, 2013 
 

The effective date for incontinence product billing on the DME claim format has been moved from December 15, 2012 to 
January 1. 2013 to allow Pharmacy providers additional time to prepare for the change. For additional information related to 
the ordering and billing of incontinence products, please refer to the November Medicaid Update 
http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2012/nov12mu.pdf and the Provider 
Communications Section of the Pharmacy manual 
https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/Pharmacy/PDFS/Incontinence_Medicaid_update_for_pharm
acy_providers.pdf  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  
 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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